
 
 
 
The Integrated Academic and Behavior Systems Division at NCDPI is pleased to 
provide an informative recorded webinar about the upcoming release of NCENSI 
(North Carolina Early Numeracy Skill Indicators).  The release of these K-3 math 
measures is part of a larger project begun by NCDPI to ensure equitable access to 
quality universal screening and progress-monitoring tools across the state for 
FREE and OPTIONAL use.  
 
NC has already committed, first through the implementation of Read to Achieve, to 
the importance of early identification and prevention activities that begin with valid 
and reliable screening and monitoring tools.  To expand upon this important work, 
the first goal is to provide similar access for the area of early mathematics in grades 
kindergarten- 3rd grade.  The recorded webinar and supporting materials (including 
directions for access) are included here and will also be archived at the MTSS 
wikispace. Please take particular note of the dates for professional development 
and corresponding registration information.  Access to the materials will be 
given after LEA attendance at this professional development. 
 
Link: https://youtu.be/yPmFOMtXjJ8 
 
Please contact Amy Jablonski at amy.jablonski@dpi.nc.gov with any questions. 
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